
April 15, 2020 

 
Dear Campus Community, 
  
Spring quarter begins on Monday, April 20, and things look a little different than usual right 
now. You may be feeling worried or anxious, especially if you don't have a lot of experience 
with online education. I want to assure you that we are doing everything we can to ensure that 
the quality of instruction and support you are used to receiving from LCC will remain consistent, 
in spite of the evolving situation.  
  
You are not alone if you have questions or concerns about starting the quarter under such unusual 
circumstances.  We are working hard to provide you with the resources you need to be successful, and 
are posting your frequently asked questions (FAQs) on our new COVID-19 Student Resources for Spring 
Quarter page. We will continue to update the page as new information becomes available. 
  
The most critical question many of you have is how to apply for emergency financial assistance. Through 
a single application form, you can apply for assistance from multiple sources that can help you cover 
tuition and fees, books, rent, food, childcare, technology, or other emergency or COVID-19 related 
expenses.  
  

Please note that we have extended the payment deadline for tuition and fees to 
May 5. 
  
We are committed to your success, and will do everything in our power to help you stay on track 
throughout this challenging time. Please take a few minutes to do the following two things: 
 

1. Read FAQs about student resources for spring quarter 

2. Apply for emergency financial assistance if you need it 
  
 
On April 20, please don't forget that you need to "show up" for your classes by logging into Canvas.  
  
As a community, we will get through this unprecedented crisis. Please stay safe and be well. 
  
LCC Proud, 
  
Chris Bailey, President 
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